
Year 5 Autumn Term 2023 (1st half) Homework 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                            

   

 

 

 

  

 
SPELLING 

Please learn and practise your Read Write Inc. 

spellings.  These will be sent home at the 

beginning of each unit and the children will 

have a week to learn them. 

TOPIC: Would you like to have lived in Ancient Greece? 

To support our learning challenge question (above) please can 

you try to ‘blow us away’ with a piece of homework (e.g. poster, 

3D model, leaflet, etc) to represent this period of history.  We 

can’t wait to share this half term’s homework and create a 

stunning display of all your efforts in our classrooms! 

Due in date: Friday 20th October. 

MATHS 

In year 5, pupils should know all of their 

multiplication and division facts up to 12x12. 

If they are not completely secure with all of these, it 

is essential that they continue learning and practising 

these, at home as well as at school. 

 

READING 

Your child’s reading journey is monitored by us 

through the use of the ‘Accelerated Reader’ 

programme.  Although there are some 

opportunities for them to read their individual 

books within the school timetable, it is crucial for 

them to read regularly at home – daily, wherever 

possible.  It is wonderful when parents/carers 

are able to spend some time sharing this 

experience with them, but we do ask that you 

ensure your child reads for a sustained period 

(e.g. 20 minutes) as frequently as possible. 

Children should read ONE BOOK at a time, 

bringing it into school and taking it home each 

day.  When they finish their book, they will 

complete an ‘Accelerated Reader’ quiz, at school, 

providing their teacher with a record of their 

individual reading journey. 

 

 

 


